
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
SAN FRANCISCO DISTRICT, U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

450 GOLDEN GATE AVE. 
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102 

August 13, 2021 

 
 
SUBJECT:  Upper Guadalupe River Study 
 
 
Mr. Rick Callender 
Chief Executive Officer 
Santa Clara Valley Water District 
5750 Almaden Expressway  
San Jose, CA 95118 
 
Dear Mr. Callender: 
 

Section 1002 of the Water Resources Reform and Development Act of 2014 
requires the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers District Engineer to notify non-federal 
sponsors regarding feasibility study milestone schedules for active studies.  
 

The baselined schedule for the feasibility study for Upper Guadalupe River Study, 
CA is: 
 

a. Release of Draft Report – 28 February 2022  
 
b. District Engineer submits final feasibility report – 30 June 2023 

 
c. Signed Chief’s Report – 29 December 2023 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Michael Mercado, Project Manager, 
at 415-859-1119. 

 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Kevin P. Arnett 

 Lieutenant Colonel, U.S. Army 
 District Commander and Engineer 
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